
Councilewoman Joyce Streator, 

Because I have moved my primary residence from Pasadena to Altadena, I hereby 

resign my position as Human Relations Commissioner. 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve, and if I can be of assistence in the future 

please ,just let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Ken Groce 


